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Iota Phi Foundation

PO Box 99274

Pittsburgh, PA 15233

www.pittsburghques.org
412.390.2536
September 2018

Dear Guidance Counselor:

The Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. was organized on November 17, 1911 at Howard University. This was the first Greek letter fraternity ever to be founded on a black college campus. The fraternity was conceived to enrich the social and intellectual aspects of college life. This scholarship designed by the Iota Phi Foundation of Pittsburgh, a non-profit arm of the Pittsburgh Alumni Chapter of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. to provide financial assistance to male and female high school seniors that want to further their education beyond high school.
Here is a copy of the Iota Phi Foundation of Pittsburgh scholarship application. You can also download an application on our websites at www.iotaphifoundation.org or www.pittsburghques.org.  Please forward a copy of this application to all seniors at your high school that meet the eligibility requirements.

The deadline for submitting the application is October 20, 2018 and all material must be submitted in one envelope to be considered. 
If you have any questions about the requirements feel free to contact me at 412.390.2536.
Sincerely,

KL Minefield

Kenneth L. Minefield

Scholarship Chairman
